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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

 

Re: Home Learning Guidance 

 

 

In response to teachers’, children’s and parents’ comments we are making some changes to the way we set 

tasks to be completed at home.  

 

‘Home Learning’ is an activity that impacts on your own valuable and often limited time outside of school 

hours, but is a regular link that you have with your child’s schoolwork. We hope that the changes will 

make the ‘Home Learning’ experience better for you and for your child and will have a greater impact on 

your child’s enjoyment, learning and progress. 

 

Please feel free to speak to me about any concerns regarding home learning. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs J Simpkins, 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr A Smith  
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